

From:

Lisa scott <Lisa.scott.576654403@yourconstituent.com>

Sent:

Friday, September 15, 2023 3:43 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Lisa scott 485 Mars Ave Lompoc, CA 93436

From: Josh Webb < Josh.Webb.658897809@sendgrassroots.com>

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 2:35 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Josh Webb 2506 Whitney Ave Summerland, CA 93067

From: Terri Sheridan < Terri. Sheridan .658896675@advocacymessages.com >

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 2:14 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Terri Sheridan 1524 Castillo St Santa Barbara, CA 93101

From: Kathleen Rosenthal < Kathleen.Rosenthal.659031015@grassrootsmessage.com>

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 7:00 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Kathleen Rosenthal 850 Marcelino Dr Solvang, CA 93463

From: Barbara Shapleigh < Barbara. Shapleigh. 658901849@grsdelivery.com>

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 4:06 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Barbara Shapleigh 3909 Camellia Ln Santa Barbara, CA 93110

From: Heather Blancho < Heather.Blancho.180535594@sendgrassroots.com >

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 4:38 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Heather Blancho 107 Gerard Dr Goleta, CA 93117

From:

Brian Luna <Brian.Luna.658904198@advocatefor.me>

Sent:

Friday, September 15, 2023 5:12 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Brian Luna 113 S K St Lompoc, CA 93436

From:

Barbara Robles < Barbara.Robles.658908653@p2a.co>

Sent:

Friday, September 15, 2023 7:16 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Barbara Robles 35 Lorinda Pl Santa Barbara, CA 93101

From: Danica Taber < Danica. Taber. 658908789@forgrassroots.com>

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 7:20 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

Integrity still matters.

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Danica Taber 665 N La Patera Ln Goleta, CA 93117

From:

Kristian Howell < Kristian. Howell. 658914719@grassrootsmessage.com>

Sent:

Friday, September 15, 2023 10:07 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Kristian Howell 75 W Mountain Dr Santa Barbara, CA 93103

From: Nellie Hill <Nellie.Hill.658933664@yourconstituent.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 16, 2023 8:53 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Nellie Hill 1317 Los Alamos Pl Santa Barbara, CA 93109

From: Shannon Nicholson <Shannon.Nicholson.144802858@yourconstituent.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 16, 2023 9:15 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Uphold the Committment to Remove the Montecito Ring Nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara County resident, I'm writing to urge the Board to require the Project for Resilient Communities (PRC) to uphold its commitment to remove the Montecito ring nets.

The ring net project was proposed and approved as a temporary method of providing additional protection to Montecito communities until mountain slopes have revegetated. That time has now come. Slopes are thickly revegetated and permit deadlines are approaching.

The blockage of San Ysidro Creek last January demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended and rather trap small sediment material that would naturally replenish local beaches.

The failure to maintain the nets, for a variety of reasons, only further demonstrates that the nets do not function as intended.

So many of our creeks and rivers already suffer from a legacy of historic alteration for flood control. New permanent barriers are not the solution.

It's time to make good on its promise. Please require the PRC to uphold it's commitment to remove the ring nets.

Regards, Shannon Nicholson 1100 Calle Malaga Santa Barbara, CA 93109

Lia Graham

From:

Peggy Kearns < kearnsp@cox.net>

Sent:

Monday, September 18, 2023 3:40 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Remove ring nets

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I support the restoration of local creeks . I am asking the Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors to hold the PRC to it's promise to restore the creek and remove the ring nets

Peggy Kearns kearnsp@cox.net